
Year Six 



Miss Appleton 

Miss Stevens

Mrs Bradshaw

Mrs Maddison 





Due to the COVID - 19 pandemic we have 
had to adapt the organisation of the 
classroom.

The children have their own space, set of 
equipment and are generally sat forward 
facing in rows. 



In school we value praise and recognition and look to 
promote and reinforce our expectations at every 
opportunity.

By recognising those who go Above and Beyond we 
raise the expectation of behaviour across school.

Children may be recognised in a variety of ways, such as; Praise boards, 
Praise postcard, Positive phone call, public displays of high quality work etc.  

Alongside individual recognition we continue to use house points 
to foster a sense of belonging. 

If a child does not meet the expectations we have a structured 
approach to dealing with this and a set script to follow. The 

idea being that children will get attention for positive 
behaviours and not for negative. 



Due to the COVID - 19 pandemic we are 
unable currently to carry out residential 
experiences which require and overnight 
stay and any visit requiring transport is 
problematic.

We will consider the use of the school 
environment to support learning including 
local areas of interest which can be 
walked to. 



The table below provides an overview of homework 
expectations. 

Homework

Monday SPAG or spelling (to be handed in on Tuesday)

Tuesday Reading (at least 30 minutes)

Wednesday Reading comprehension (to be handed in on Thursday)

Thursday Reading (at least 30 minutes)

Friday Maths (to be handed in on Monday)

In addition to any Ċsetċ homework it is essential that 
children read regularly and practice their 
multiplication tables.



It is very important that children remain 
hydrated during the school day.
It is essential therefore that children 
bring a re - usable water bottle, pre - filled, 
into school each day.

Children are welcome to bring a healthy 
snack into school for break time. It 
would be appreciated if these snacks are 
nut and sesame free e.g. fruit etc.  



The school appreciates that as children get older (years 
5&6) and may be walking to and from school on their 
own that a parent may wish them to have a mobile 
phone. 

In this case a permission slip needs to  be completed 
for children to have these in school.  

Once in school they are switched off, stored in a 
cupboard in the classroom and returned at the end of 
the school day.



Please view the website to find current information. 
Twitter will be used to show samples of daily activities 
and events in school.


